Town of Williamstown Select Board Meeting

Monday June 21st, 2021-5:30 pm

Site Visits started at 5:30 pm at the following locations:

Young Road-Class 4 section

Grandview Road-Class 4 section

Moore Road-Class 4 section

Site visits ended at 6:50 pm

Meeting reconvened at the Public Safety Building @ 7:00 pm

Attended by Rodney Graham, Jasmine Coulliard, Jessica Worn, Matt Rouleau, Clayton Woodworth, Tammy Griggs, Carol Corneille and Karla Perkins.

Library gave the select board a list of questions to discuss and clarification on the agreement between the library and the Town of Williamstown.

Rodney emphasized it was not a desire of the town or the select board to separate from the library but there was a need to straighten out expectations on both sides and clarify who the library communicates to when information is needed.

Tammy Griggs requested consideration someone from the library be given the capability to communicate with Jackie the Town manager in some instances when necessary.

Tammy Griggs questioned a reserve fund created back in 2009 in which the current board didn't have any knowledge of one. More research was needed and will be clarified.

There was discussion clarifying that because the library is a municipal library all funds are public money even though it is in control of the library and should be disclosed annually at a minimum and included in annual audits.

Matt Rouleau requested a letter be mailed to clarify class 4 road material money usage requirements.

Jessica Worn made a motion to approve Young Road for class 4 material funds with a no vote for Grandview Road and Moore Road. Seconded by Matt Rouleau.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 8:15 pm made by Jessica Worn and seconded by Jasmine Coulliard.

Rodney Graham

Jasmin Couillard

Sessica Worn

Matt Royleau

Clayton Woodworth